
 
 
 
 

Clark Middle School 
Cell Phone & Earbud Policy 

 
No cell phones or earbuds will be allowed in classrooms1, hallways, 

or bathrooms.  
 

 

 
Students carrying a cell phone/earbuds are required to silence/remove 
them, and secure them in a locker before class starts.  
 
Violation of this policy will result in confiscation by an administrative 
or security staff member and may require parents to pick up the phone. 
 
 
 

We appreciate your support in keeping our 
emphasis on learning! 

 
 

1 Exceptions to this guideline will be granted based on documented medical need, by documented 
accommodation or by specific permission granted by a Clark administrator.   


